On Sunday, 22 March 2015, 5:35, "papersadmin@bmj.com" <papersadmin@bmj.com> wrote:
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Dear Prof. Jureidini:

Your revised manuscript entitled "Restoring Study 329: A randomised, controlled trial of the efficacy and harms of paroxetine and imipramine in the treatment of adolescent major depression" has been successfully submitted online and is presently being given full consideration for publication in BMJ.

Your manuscript ID is BMJ.2014.022376.R2.

Please mention the above manuscript ID in all future correspondence or when calling the office for questions. If there are any changes in your street address or e-mail address, please log in to ScholarOne Manuscripts at https://mc.manuscriptcentral.com/bmj and edit your user information as appropriate.

Please check that all author names are correctly entered as this will be the name displayed in any PubMed search.

You can also view the status of your manuscript at any time by checking your Author Center after logging in to https://mc.manuscriptcentral.com/bmj.

We are constantly trying to find ways of improving the peer review system and continually monitor processes and methods by including article submissions and reviews in our research. If you do not wish your paper or review entered into a our peer review research programme, please let us know by emailing papersadmin@bmj.com as soon as possible.

Thank you for submitting your manuscript to BMJ.

Sincerely,
BMJ Editorial Office

